
VOLUNTARY STUDENT ACTIVITIES OF A RELIGIOUS NATURE IN SCHOOLS

Wednesday 26th February 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

The NSW Department of Education’s Implementation document for Religious Education Policy requires parental

permission for students who participate in voluntary activities of a religious nature in schools.

Before participating in any of these activities, a student must present the permission slip, signed by a parent or

carer, to the front office. A list of all students from whom a permission note has been received will be used as a

roll to record attendance. 

Permission will remain effective throughout 2025 unless a letter of withdrawal is received from the student’s

parent or carer. 

Should you have any enquiries in relation to this letter please contact the Principal via the school email.

Regards,

Mr. Igor Maric

Principal

VOLUNTARY RELIGIOUS ACTIVITY GROUP – PARENT / CARER PERMISSION

Student Name: _________________________________________________________ Year: ______________

I have read the information about the religious activity groups which operate at Kellyville High School. I 

understand activity groups operate under the auspices and supervision of the Principal.

I give permission for my child to participate in:

ISLAMIC INDIVIDUAL PRAYERS – MONDAY TO FRIDAY, LUNCH 2 IN F-BLOCK

Parent/Carer’s Name: ___________________________________________________________ (Please print)

Parent/Carer’s Signature _________________________________________________ Date: _____________




